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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

The purpose of this notice is to advise you that STANDARD PIPE
SERVICES, LLC. was contracted by DELAWARE COUNTY REGIONAL WATER
QUALITY CONTROL AUTHORITY to perform relining of the main line sanitary
sewer affecting your service using the cured in place (CIPP) method of trench less
pipe rehabilitation. The rehabilitation work affecting your property is scheduled to
be performed starting

No excavations are planned.

During this time, the sewer service to your property must be discontinued for a
period of approximately 8 - 10 hours. Please do not use water except for toilet
flushing during this time. Should a problem arise restoring your service within the
time indicated, a representative from STANDARD PIPE SERVICES, LLC. will
personally contact you at your property to explain the resolution to you. All clean
up and restoration will be done AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. Questions, problems, or
interest in our process should be directed to a STANDARD PIPE SERVICES, LLC
REPRESENTATIVE.

REPRESENTATIVE/TITLE
Jeremie Bib - Director of Operations

Office Number Mobile Number
302-286-0701 302-377-6364

Our vehicles are generally white in color, and will all be marked on the side for
identification purposes. Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated during this
short inconvenience.

STANDARD PIPE SERVICES, LLC



